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3 PURCHASE OF INTERNAL RECYCLING CONTAINERS FOR SCHOOLS (AN57-2019) 
 
In order to expedite the programme of works to install internal recycling facilities at all Dundee City 
Council premises to ensure these are aligned with City’s domestic collection profile, it was necessary 
to undertake a procurement exercise for recycling containers suitable for schools and nurseries.  Details 
of the specific requirements for school and nursery properties were obtained during assessment visits 
by the Waste team, with specifications for a suite of complementary recycling units created and a 
subsequent tender was published on 17 July 2019.  Bids were subsequently received from the following 
supplier: 
 
Leafield Environmental Ltd 
 
Following tender evaluation, it is recommended that the contract(s) be awarded to: 
 
Leafield Environmental Ltd 
 
The total cost of the purchases is anticipated to be approximately £49338 from Leafield Environmental 
Ltd. These costs will be met from the allowances for Recycling and Waste Management in 2019/20 
within the Service Provision section of the Capital Plan 2019-24. 
 


